-
contributed to the Research Quarterly, there have beenf ewer research contributions
of standard quallty The policy of the Editorial Committee, headed by Dr. C. H.
McCloy, and of Miss Mery Wibel, the Editor, has rightfully been to maintain the
highest stenderd of quality. Consequently there is a need for many more worthwhile
manuscripts to be submitted for publiceztions. In your key.position of leadership
we hope you will;

a. Call to the attention of Miss Wibel any possible sources of research
material;

b. Encourage publicatisn of abstracts of gcod theses;

¢c. Stimulate investigations with the viewpcint of pcssible publlcation;
and

d. Submit any research that ycu may have conducted recently.

We shall be grateful if you will brlnﬂ these problems before your steff and student
body now and in the early fall znd spring. This letter is being sent to both men's
and women's directors in all teacher education institutions in the Unilted States
where majors or minor curriculums have been established. JIn case you are not
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directly concerned, please pass the lestter tc the Eerss most likely to glve;ig
attentiosn.,

All of your efforts are appreciated. With your help the affiliation of individuals
in our field with their state, district, &and natianal csscciations 1s now the
greatest in history, despite the tremendous loss of personnel during these times
and the eliminaticn of practically &ll conventions. This achievement should give
us a grand basis for more intense efforts after the war and should give every
interested professional perscn a sense of satisfaction that his or her professional
organization responded well durlng the emergency.

Cﬂruldll3 yours,

Ex@cutlve Secretary

R om :
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